Cut Bank Area Chamber of Commerce

P.O. Box 1243 - Cut Bank, MT 59427 - (406)873-4041
www.cutbankchamber.com - cutbankchamber.@gmail.com

Annual Meeting Minutes
Noon on February 15, 2023 — Cut Bank Chamber Office— 4 N. Central

Directors Present:
Stephanie Eney, Rachel Dosch, Scot Heisel, Jim Woodring, Jenika Sammons and Heather Nunn
Directors Absent: Rhonda Grainger

Guests:
Kim Winchell, Rod Kline, and Leanne Kavanagh

Meeting was called to order at 12:05 pm by Stephanie Eney.

Recognition of Outgoing Directors
All outgoing directors were recognized. Nate Kavanagh had finished his three year term. And other
directors, Amber Simonds and Melissa Lee have resigned their positions throughout the previous year.

Introduction of 2023 Chamber Officers and Board Members
Stephanie Eney introduces all board members for the year of 2023.

New Business:

° Chamber 2022 Year End Financial Report
An overview of the financial state of the chamber was given. Discussion was held in regard to
the Chamber’s financial state. All accounts from previous years were righted with no accounts
owing other accounts fixed.

° Chamber 2022 Year in Review Report
A recap from the year was given, there were lots of great things that occurred throughout the
year. This was the first year since 2019 that most events occurred.

° Introduction of 2023 Committee Chairs / Joining Committees
The committees that each Chamber Director has signed up for was shared with the group and
public present.

. Look Ahead to 2023
This is a year for rebuilding. The Chamber knows there are a lot of opportunities for them and
look forward to working with our community to help with boosting local businesses.

Comments and / or concerns from visitors

Kim Winchell inquired about the Chamber’s mission and vision, and what it is and how we are dictating
the project and direction of the chamber. Leanne Kavanagh asked about the Reimaging Rural funds,
and how this was being managed. Previous conversations were that it would just be integrated into
Chamber’s operating funds, but Leanne was informed that Stephanie Eney planned on having
conversations about moving these grant funds and donated funds into their own account so to keep
them separate from operational funds.
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